
THE SOUND OF AMERICA, INC.

WQTK 1310 AM

November 18, 1976

Mr, Kermit (eary
R.n. 2, Box 298
Walnut pa. 18088

Dear Mr. Geary,

Thank you for your very detailed report of

WQTK, 1310 YiloHertz of November 14, 1976. I have checked and

verified your reception report with our program log of that date.

For your information, I have enclosed a coverage map showing

our contours and fact sheet with some lAformation on the station.

Again thanks for the report and if you're ever in the area

stop in and say hi.

Sincerel

paul Michaels
Chief Engineer

PERCYPENY LANE, PARSIPPANY, NEW JERSEY 07054 (201) 335-9775


